
Duncan A. Ferguson Prize in Psychology 

This prize was established by family, friends and colleagues in memory of Dr. Duncan A. 

Ferguson. It will be awarded annually to a student in his/her final year of a Psychology program 

at Grenfell Campus. The chosen student will have demonstrated strong academic performance 

and have contributed to the spirit of student life within the Psychology program. This prize, 

valued at $500, will be awarded by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Scholarships, 

Bursaries and Awards on the recommendation of the Chair, Psychology program, Grenfell 

Campus, in consultation with the Psychology faculty and the Ferguson family. 

Eligibility: Open to all Psychology majors at Grenfell Campus who are in the final year of their 

degree. 

Criteria: The prize will be awarded based on academic performance and demonstration of the 

student’s contribution to the spirit of student life in the Psychology Program. 

Deadline for Applications: November 15th

Please submit typed applications to the Chair of the Psychology Program, to be reviewed by all 

members of the program. 

Please include the following information in your application: 

In 250 words or less, please describe how you have contributed to the spirit of student life within 

the psychology program at Grenfell Campus. 


